
Memorandum of Conversation 
 
Date: June 2, 2008 
 
Conversation Included: Ray Callahan 
 
 
Summary & Factual Information from Conversation: 
 
I asked Mr. Callahan if there was a minimum equipment list (MEL) for N203E on file with the FSDO and he 
indicated that there was no MEL on file.  I confirmed that the three visits listed in the SPAS/PTRS were for airspace 
coordination and not maintenance or operations issues.  I asked if the FSDO approved the removal of the troop 
seating and he indicated that there were no records of the removal or the installation of the foam seats found on 
scene. 
 
 
 
I can attest that the above summary and factual information was taken on the above stated day, 
and is correct to the best of my knowledge: 
 

Edward F. Malinowski 
National Transportation Safety Board 

Air Safety Investigator 


